November 14, 2012 S

To:  Dr, Patrick Martin
From: Lillian Detjen
Re:  Compensation

Dear Dr. Martin:

Over the last two weeks, I have worked many extra hours because of the storm.
After Jearning of the closing of school on four different oceasions, additional phonse
calls and text messages had to be made, '

Reopening of school and finding subs to fill aH the teachers® positions was a tedious,
difficnlt and time consuming task. Xt all was done to your liking as you stated to me
on several phone calls.

I am asking for compensation for approximately 18 hours at $32.50 per hotr. This
work was done above the normal realm of my position.

Thank you for your attention in this maiter,

Sincerely,

Lillian Detjen




